

March 24, 2020

Dear Sisters,

We hope that this email finds you well. During these times of uncertainty, it is important to reach out to our sisters and stay connected. Life for many of us looks different right now but our sisterhood will always be a constant.

Normally, we would be announcing a Phi Mu Night Out event for Phi Mus nationwide to get together for coffee, dinner, a movie, etc. This season, we still want to have this connection but we are encouraging sisters to be creative in having a **Phi Mu Night In** on Tuesday, March 31.

Some examples of things you can do "together" with your sisters include:

- Group FaceTime or Zoom Call
- A virtual work out/Yoga session together
- Virtual Book Club
- Swapping funny pictures/stories of what your kids or pets are doing

Feel free to reach out to us directly with any additional ideas for fun virtual hang outs so we can share those on social media this week. We hope you will join us one week from today – March 31, 2020, for #PhiMuNightln!

Yours in Our Bond,

Erika Gilbert, Director of Alumnae Engagement

Jordie Jackson, Alumnae Engagement Specialist

P.S. Phi Mu has also created these resources you might find helpful: Phi Mu Personal Care and COVID-19 Updates. We also encourage you follow us on Instagram @PhiMuFraternity for Phi Mu's 14 Day sisterhood challenge, #PhiMu14DayChallenge.

XC: Headquarters Staff